
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

35/20 15 September 2020 

 
RAT BAITS 

 
The Shire of Christmas Island along with National Parks advise that the above activity will 
start from Monday 7th September 2020. 
 

Free of Charge 
 

- The rat baits can be collected from Shire of Christmas Island Office 
 

- Members of the public can collect their rat baits between the hours of 8am to 3pm, 
Monday to Friday. 

 
 
For further information please contact the Manager Works, Services and Waste, Mr Graeme 
Hedditch on 9164 8300 (ext. 230) or Mob: 0439 215 306.  
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer  

 


